
Our April CSR Meeting was held on April 8th, 2025.  The meeting was a hybrid meeting, 

both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: For the period from February 21st, 2025, through February 20th,

2025, Central Office had an income of $3,021 and expenses of $2,867 for a gain of $154.  

Our balance was $23,133 where our prudent reserve is $19,000 ($4,133 over our prudent 

reserve).  We are super grateful for our members.  Nine groups donated to Central Office,

contributing $1,542.

Old Business:

We still need a chairperson to head the Founder’s Day Picnic committee.  The Founders’ 

Day Picnic will be June 14th, 2025 at Mooney’s Grove Park in Visalia.  We will be having 

a Founders Day Picnic Planning meeting on Tuesday, May 6th, 2025 at 5:30 PM at 

Central Office.

New Business:

Our monthly newsletter has announced that he can no longer serve in this function; we 

need someone who would like to take on this service position.


